
May 12th 2021 

To All Students, 

 

Takanori Ueda 

President of the University of Fukui 

 

Classes after May 17th (Notice) 

 

 In response to its own state of emergency issued by Fukui prefecture on April 22nd, the 

University of Fukui has issued its own special alert and offered all classes online (on-demand 

and real time) from the Monday of April 26th to the Sunday of May 16th. Since some 

infection cases of both faculty & staff members and students have been confirmed during 

this period, and the infection situation is still expanding in Fukui and neighboring 

prefectures, we have decided to extend the period of our own special alert to May 31st 

(Mon.). As a result, we would like to inform you that all classes will continue to be offered 

online until the Monday of May 31st. Some schools may conduct face-to-face classes for 

activities such as experiments, practical training, or PBL with sufficient consideration given 

to infection prevention. For details of class offerings, please make sure to check the website 

of each school or graduate school and the student portal.  

We ask you to refrain from coming on campus unless absolutely necessary during this 

period of distance learning and observe our own special alert. 

 

*University of Fukui Special Alert*  

 

*As for class offerings after June 1st (Tue.), we will consider the matter carefully, taking 

account of the infection situation in Fukui prefecture, in neighboring prefectures, and at the 

University of Fukui, and inform you at the end of May. 
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